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 Storm Drainage, Sidewalks, Street Lighting and Concrete work 
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  File reference: 23-014(A) 

Department: Engineering & Environmental Services 

Presenter: Hameed Malik, Director 

Caption: Approve $1,800,000 for continue the funding for the current On-Call 

Augusta Infrastructure Routine Maintenance- Storm Drainage, Sidewalks, 

Street Lighting and Concrete Work Contract to Blair Construction Inc., 

Beams Contracting Inc., Larry McCord, LLC, Horizon Construction & 

Associates, and J & B Construction and Services Inc. requested by 

Engineering. RFP 21-155 

Background: The Augusta Commission established the Stormwater Utility (SWU) 

Program effective January 1, 2016. One of the key elements of SWU is 

establishing a proactive infrastructure maintenance program that includes 

Maintenance of storm conveyance system, restoration of drainage impacted 

areas and improving local watersheds. Since then, AED has worked towards 

establishing a proactive infrastructure Maintenance program (Program). 

Infrastructure routine maintenance services are an integral part of the SWU 

Program delivery as determined by AED, that’s supplementing engineering 

maintenance resources with contract services such as Concrete Repair, 

Concrete Construction and Emergency Repair Services. It is a practical 

approach to complete and sustain much needed maintenance services in a 

timely manner on watershed level. Such services are essential to minimizing 

public safety risks, damages to public property, and associated potential 

hazard liabilities 

Analysis: On December 7, 2021, the Augusta Commission approved the Augusta 

Infrastructure Routine Maintenance - Storm Drainage, Sidewalks, Street 

Lighting and Concrete Work Contract to Blair Construction Inc., Beams 

Contracting Inc., Larry McCord, LLC, Horizon Construction & Associates, 

and J & B Construction and Services Inc. Additional funds allocation to this 

contract is needed to continue contract services scheduled & emergency 

maintenance repairs. 

Financial Impact: Funds are available in the amount of $1,800,000 in Stormwater Program 

SPLOST 8 Grading & Drainage funds. 



Alternatives: 1) Not Proposed. 

Recommendation: Approve $1,800,000 for continue the funding for the current On-Call 

Augusta Infrastructure Routine Maintenance- Storm Drainage, Sidewalks, 

Street Lighting and Concrete Work Contract to Blair Construction Inc., 

Beams Contracting Inc., Larry McCord, LLC, Horizon Construction & 

Associates, and J & B Construction and Services Inc. requested by 

Engineering. RFP 21-155 

Funds are available in 

the following accounts: 

($1,800,000)      330044320-52.23110     Stormwater SPLOST 8 Grading & 

Drainage_ 

REVIEWED AND 

APPROVED BY: 

HM/SR 

 


